

July 23, 2024

Mr. Richard Tucker Commercial Fabricators, Inc. Post Office Box 165 Newton, North Carolina 28658

RE: Letter of Continued Eligibility - DBE

Dear Mr. Tucker:

This is to inform you that we have received the required documentation from your firm pursuant to DBE Federal Regulations.

Upon careful review and evaluation of the information provided, it has been determined that your firm continues to meet the eligibility standards described in Federal Regulation 49 CFR Part 26 (Subparts D and E). Therefore, your firm is approved for continued participation with the DBE Program in the following area(s) of work:

Commercial Fabricators, Inc. Post Office Box 165 Newton, NC 28658 Contact: Mr. Richard Tucker

(828)465-1010

Web: <u>www.commfab.com</u>

Area of Work: Miscellaneous steel manufacturing specializing in handrails, stairs, ladders, light structural steel, supplier of joists, decking, bolts, grating, access, hatches, cast-iron, trench drain grates, and nosings

NAICS: 332322, 332323, 423710

Your next annual update is due on 5/1/2025. Prior to that date, the Department will notify you of your firm's update requirements. You must report to this office any changes in ownership, management, control, and location of your firm within thirty (30) calendar days of those changes.

If we may be of further assistance, please contact Delicia Wingard, DBE Certification Program Manager, at 803-737-4449.

Sincerely,

Barbara D. Beagles

Barbara D. Beagles Director of Civil Rights Programs Minority & Small Business Affairs

BDB:nb

File: DBE-NewLOCE

